
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>  
Sent: 20 November 2019 2:04 PM 
To: Andrew Dean Hardwick 
Cc: Edward Donaldson-Balan  
Subject: ACCC/C/2017/157 (United Kingdom) - update from the Party concerned 
 
Dear Mr. Hardwick, 
 
I refer to the update provided by the Party concerned on 12 November 2019, on which you were copied. 
 
As indicated in our email of 4 November 2019, you are invited to provide any comments you may have on 
the information provided by the Party concerned within four weeks of the date of that update.  
 
Accordingly, we would be grateful to receive any comments you may have by Tuesday, 10 December 2019. 
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona 
 

 
 
Fiona Marshall  
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee  
Aarhus Convention secretariat  
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  
 
Email: aarhus.compliance@un.org  
Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html 
 
Palais des Nations  
8-14 avenue de la Paix  
CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland  
 

mailto:aarhus.compliance@un.org
mailto:aarhus.compliance@un.org
mailto:aarhus.compliance@un.org
mailto:aarhus.compliance@un.org
http://www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html
http://www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html

	From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>  Sent: 20 November 2019 2:04 PM To: Andrew Dean Hardwick Cc: Edward Donaldson-Balan  Subject: ACCC/C/2017/157 (United Kingdom) - update from the Party concerned
	From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>  Sent: 20 November 2019 2:04 PM To: Andrew Dean Hardwick Cc: Edward Donaldson-Balan  Subject: ACCC/C/2017/157 (United Kingdom) - update from the Party concerned

